
From: Chris Hecht
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: FW: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 4:27:23 PM

From: PUC Consumer Complaints <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 4:00 PM
To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb <ConsumerComplaintsWeb@puc.idaho.gov>
Subject: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb

The following complaint was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Jeffrey and Kirstin Emerson
Submission Time: Aug 20 2021 3:26PM
Email: jeffemerson1218@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-830-0684
Address: 409 Ash Street
Bellevue, ID 83313

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Contacted Utility: No

Comment: "IPC-E-21-25 Case number does not benefit citizens south of Buttercup Road which is far 
north of us. This cost should not be put on citizens outside the benefit area. Ketchum and Sun Valley 
residents have stated in public comment that if a 2nd line needs to ensure provision then they dont 
want to see it. Make the homeowners and businesses north of Buttercup Road who need this 
powerline (that they dont want to see above ground) pay for this, not the residents of Hailey and 
Bellevue who do not receive any benefit to this new line. "
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